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Understanding that Covid has put an economic strain on us all, the compromise solution
would be to stretch the increase over a longer period of time.

Instead of the estimated $17 per month over two years, | suggest $8.50 over four years. It is
cruel to suggest that low and moderate income households to bear this burden in the short

term.
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